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Supreme Court Clerk's Office - Keller, Heather

From: Danielle Makous <dmakous@gwmail.gwu.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 10:31 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Comment Period for Out-of-State Legal Services

Hello Ms. Miller,  
I am writing to request that the water protectors be allowed to obtain qualified out-of-state council. ND public 
defenders are stretched extremely thin and every single person arrested has a right to an attentive and focused 
lawyer. Granting them out of state lawyers must be approved.  
 
Best regards, 
 
  
Danielle Makous 
B.A. Candidate Political Communication 
School of Media & Public Affairs 
The George Washington University, 2018 
Cell: (323)-770-8993 
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